
Welcome to the 
Sustainable Airport Master Plan (SAMP)  

Near-Term Projects National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) 
Draft Environmental Assessment (EA)  

Public Meeting

The purpose of today’s meeting is to provide the public an opportunity to ask 
questions and comment on the draft NEPA EA.

Commenting on a draft EA is an important way to participate in the environmental 
review stage and contribute to decision making. The Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) and the Port of Seattle are committed to an accessible, 
understandable public comment process. The public comment period is open 
from October 21 through December 13, 2024.

Public Meeting Stations
There are ten stations at the public meeting, each focusing on a different topic.  
To get the most out of your visit, we recommend visiting the stations in 
sequential order. 

To learn how to submit a comment, please see the backside of this document.
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Learn more
To view the draft NEPA EA or to access any of the materials provided today:
•	 Visit sampntpenvironmentalreview.org
•	 Click the “Materials” button in the top right corner of the screen

To stay updated on the environmental review process, sign-up  
for our email newsletter by selecting the Sustainable Airport Master  
Plan notifications box underneath the “Environment and Sustainability  
News” section at subscribe.portseattle.org/publications

Translations
Translations are available by visiting Station 9 	            or by clicking the 
“Materials” button in the top right corner of the screen on our website: 
sampntpenvironmentalreview.org

Verbal comments
To submit a verbal public comment at this event, register at the sign-in  
table at Station 8 to speak to a court reporter.

Each commenter will be allowed three minutes. People wanting more time may register 
to speak again after all other registered participants have had their chance. 

Written comments
To submit a written comment or a comment on our website at this 
event, please visit Station 7.

Submitting a comment after this event
If you would like to submit a comment after this event, you can submit a 
comment via email, the website, or via mail.

MAIL
Mr. Steve Rybolt
Port of Seattle,  
Aviation Environment and Sustainability
P.O. Box 68727, Seattle, WA 98168

EMAIL 
samp@portseattle.org                              

•	 Visit sampntpenvironmentalreview.org
•	 Click “submit a comment”

WEBSITE


